
January
fourteenth

1921»

Dr. H. C. Perrin,
Dean, Faculty of luaic, 
Conservatorium of lusio.

f
*Dear Dr. Perrin:-

I acknowle !ge receipt of your 
letter of the 14th instant and t; ould' like to say 
that I approve most cordially of the desire 01 
the Faculty of Music to give expression to its 
appreciation of the efforts of the late bir 
William Peterson, in placing Music on u sound 
footing in this University by creating a fund 
from which Scholarships could be provide-.

I

V:i
8m I feel that such an effort on

other music-lovers,' I believe, -ili ,,ladlti 
contribute to the fund.

1 would suggest that when you 
=„co be*in tOTrolrOumonaLior «^-ogo^
you carry on 
amount is receive !.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.
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